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Dear Parents,  
 
I would like to welcome everyone to Cawley Middle School. One of the most important messages that I 
always try to articulate to students is to make the most of their middle school experiences through 
academic and co-curricular activities at school and in the community. Middle School can be one of the 
best times of a child’s life.  
 
This summer you will be receiving your child’s team placement in August. There are two teams in 6th 
grade, Team Yale and Team Princeton. Each team has a language arts, social studies, math, and special 
education teacher. The team placement letter will have your child’s homeroom teacher and room number, 
recommended school supplies and a link for a welcome video from the teachers. In addition, please see 
the recommended summer reading list as part of this mailing.  
 
I am planning to have a parent information night and student step up session in August on a date and 
time to be determined. If you and your child would like an individual tour please contact me in July to 
coordinate a day and time.  
 
Cawley uses the Bright Arrow email notification system and the school’s website as the primary 
communication between the school and families.  If you have recently changed your email or do not have 
an email on file with HMS, please email ​lduchesne@sau15.net​ with the updated email address.  
 
Lastly, if you would like to view a welcome video from the Assistant Principal, Brad Largy and myself 
please click on the ​Welcome Link Video​ or access it at ​https://bit.ly/3eFXD0a​.  
 
I am looking forward to meeting everyone in August and hope everyone has a great summer.  Please 
contact me if you have any questions. Welcome to Hawk Nation and Go Hawks! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Matthew Benson 
Principal 
mbenson@sau15.net 
603-518-5047 
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